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The Eaton School District will move forward with a search for a high school head baseball coach. Based
on concerns brought forth by the Eaton community; a Performance Improvement Plan was presented to
Mr. Jim Danley that outlined specific items that were necessary to change the culture of the Eaton High
School Baseball program . After giving Mr. Danley a reasonable opportunity to consider his position
regarding the Performance Improvement Plan, Mr. Danley did not respond within the communicated
deadline. After the required deadline had passed, a proposal was presented to the school district and
Mr. Danley by a former player. It became apparent after reasonable opportunity for consideration by
Mr. Danley, and after consultation with legal counsel, that the proposal was unacceptable, an
agreement would not be reached and the District should move forward as planned.

The Eaton School District will therefore move forward with a search to find a qualified head baseball
coach. It is the District’s goal to assure that the Eaton High School baseball program, just as with all of
our other extra-curricular and education offers, continues to promote the District’s mission of “Our
Business Is Children!”

The search will include following our established procedures for recruiting, soliciting applications,
interviewing qualified candidates, and ultimately making a recommendation to the Board of Education.




